




From: EDC Safe Caring  
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 1:10 PM 
To:  
Cc: EDC Safe Caring  
Subject: RE: Attached Image

Dear ,

Thank you for your email of October 4th,  we are pleased to try to answer your questions.

Section 45.1(8) of the School Act indicates your Safe and Caring Policy must be compliant with the legislation, in the
opinion of the Minister. As explained in our email to you of September 5th, the Minister is of the view that your policy does
not comply because it:

·  Is in conflict or inconsistent with ss.45.1 or 16.1, which is prohibited by s.45.1(4)(a)(i) (pink highlights), and/or

· Requires additional processes before carrying out the functions of s.16.1, which is prohibited by ss.16.1 and 45.1(4)
(a)(ii) (green highlights), and/or

·  Breaches the notification provisions addressed in s.45.1(4)(c) (blue highlights), and/or

· Uses language which suggests alternative perspectives are not equally legitimate, which disrespects diversity and is
thus inconsistent with s.45.1(4)(a)(i) (yellow highlights), and/or

· Uses language which could be considered unwelcoming, uncaring, and/or disrespectful to certain segments of the
student body and are thus inconsistent with your responsibilities under ss.45.1(1) and (2) (orange highlights).

As noted in our numerous communications to date, the Safe and Caring team have been and continue to be available
and happy to assist you with further clarification, guidance, and support. We note a compliant policy must be posted on
your website by October 5.

Please note if you wish to call a member of the Safe and Caring team you must do so by close of business on October
5th.

Sincerely,

Safe and Caring Team

From:  
Sent: October-04-18 12:55 PM 



To: EDC Safe Caring  
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Attached Image

Good Afternoon Safe and Caring Committee

Attached please find a copy a letter regarding our Welcoming, Caring, Respectful and Safe Teaching and Learning
Environment Policy  and the Revised Student Code of Conduct Policy, both of which are posted on our website. 

Thank you

From:  
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 12:40 PM 
To:  
Subject: Attached Image

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system
manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If
you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.
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